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Management Committee Action item 

 

 Camping at KCC Park 

 

THAT the Management Committee endorse the following Action Item: 

That the VCA Chief Executive is to conduct a feasibility study into establishing a dedicated 

Camping Area at KCC Park. This feasibility study is to include: 

1. 6 x separately fenced powered camping areas for a caravan or RV to park and permit 

dogs to roam free in the fenced area; 

2. 10 x separate dedicated power sites for caravans and or RVs; 

3. A dedicated toilet and shower block with a minimum of 4 ensuite style cubicles; 

4. 1 x common room with basic cooking facilities and dining and sitting areas with TV; 

5. 4 x one bedroom self contained cabins (prefab) which can accommodate bunk beds 

and a sofa bed. 

This feasibility study is to provide details of suitable locations within KCC Park for such 

camping infrastructure and will also provide indicative costings for this infrastructure.  

This feasibility study is to be tabled at the June 2023 Management Committee meeting for 

the consideration of the newly appointed Management Committee. 

 

Rationale: 

As VCA Members own KCC Park and for decades members have not had the ability to 

camp at our grounds to have such facilities available. 

As day to day cost of living expenses are now biting, we need to ensure VCA provides 

assistance and with proper camping facilities available some members will not have 

to drive to and from KCC Park for cluster shows. Such facilities could also be utilised 

during natural disasters to accommodate members etc. 

 


